Gallagher, Chris

From: Layman, David E.

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 3:39 PM
To: Gallagher, Chris

Subject: Fwd: ATL

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Hunter, Theresa (VDFP)" <Theresa.Hunter@vdfp.virginia.gov>
Date: June 26, 2017 at 15:37:46 EDT

To: "Layman, David" <dlayman@hampton.gov>

Cc: "Scaife, Brenda (VDFP)" <Brenda.Scaife@vdfp.virginia.gov>
Subject: RE: ATL

Good Afternoon Chief Layman,

The City of Hampton’s ALT for FY18 is $459,468 based on the SCC transfer. If the Town of Toms Brook
does not get their report to me by Friday your amount will change to $459,643. Let me know if you
have any questions.

Sincerely,

Theresa Hunter

Budget and Grants Manager
804-249-1958

From: Layman, David E. [mailto:dlayman@hampton.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 8:46 AM

To: Hunter, Theresa (VDFP)

Subject: Re: ATL

Ok thx

On Jun 13, 2017, at 08:22, Hunter, Theresa (VDFP) <Theresa.Hunter@vdfp.virginia.gov>
wrote:

Good Morning,

VDFP have not gotten the SCC deposit yet. It should come through this week no later
than next week. Once | get the amount of the deposit I'll be able to calculate next year’s
ATL disbursement.

Sincerely,

Theresa Hunter

Budget and Grants Manager
804-249-1958



From: Layman, David E. [mailto:dlayman@hampton.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 7:23 AM

To: Hunter, Theresa (VDFP)

Subject: ATL

Theresa,
Good morning. Do you know the amount of next year's ATL disbursement for
Hampton? | am just trying to develop some budget items and was curious about

the amount.

Thanks,
David



